230 N. CUYLER

OAK PARK, IL-

April 15,2014

TO: The District 97 Board of Education
FROM: The Beye School PTO

It is with great pleasure and pride that we are presenting the gift of an outdoor
classroom for Beye School. In the space formerly known as “the little kids
playground” we will soon have places for children to gather, learn, perform, sit and
play. The PTO worked with the faculty and the wider school community to plan this
space and we believe it will complement and complete the playground work already
done. Please see the attached schematic for details about what’s going in and where
it's going. The total cost of this project will be $54,689, all funded by the PTO.

We present it to you as a gift for your acceptance and trust that the Beye School
community will use and enjoy it for many, many years to come.

Sincerely,

The Beye School PTO Executive Board
Angela Bryant & Therese Jurgus- Co-Presidents
Jonathan Ellwanger, Principal



